
30 September 2019

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,                                                  

Macmillan
Thanks to everyone who supported our Coffee Afternoon on Friday, either by donating cakes or joining us and buying them… or both - we made £201.11.
There are a few cakes left which some Y6 children will sell at break time tomorrow. They will be 20p or 30p and when they’re gone they’re gone.
Census
As you know Thursday is Census day, all children in Reception, 1 and 2 or are in receipt of free school meals will be given a free lunch of pizza or meatballs on that day, see menu attached.  If you normally pay for your child’s lunch please make sure they have enough money on their account to purchase one.  If you are in receipt of benefits of any kind please call 0300-123-7039 as the school may be able to receive further funding as a result of your child’s circumstances.
Y4 Romans
The hall was full of Romans today as Y4 have enjoyed dressing up and re-enacting great battles. If you have not yet made your parental contribution towards this enrichment experience, I would appreciate it if you were able to do so as soon as possible.
Y6 Residential
Y6 are off to the Conway Centre on Anglesey on Wednesday for three days of outdoor and adventurous activities. I know they will have a brilliant time; fingers crossed for good weather!
New arrivals
There were two new additions to the Reception class today; very cute, very small, very cuddly rabbits - Dexter was highly interested!
 
As always please contact your child’s teacher if you have any queries or concerns.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft
[bookmark: _GoBack]
